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ANIMALS IN HOLD - Suspension of AVIH transportation on flights between

Santiago and Guayaquil

Description:
Debido a limitaciones de carga y demanda de equipaje en los vuelos LA1446 y LA1447 de la
ruta entre Santiago (SCL) y Guayaquil (GYE), se suspende hasta nuevo aviso la
aceptación de animales en bodega (AVIH) en estos vuelos.

Due to carga limitations and baggage demand on flights LA1446 and LA1447 on the route
between Santiago (SCL) and Guayaquil (GYE), the acceptance of animals in the hold

(AVIH) on these flights is suspended until further notice.

Scope:
Passengers requiring AVIH transportation on flights:
LA1446 / SCL - GYE
LA1447 / GYE - SCL



Implementation date: Immediate.

Considerations:
AVIH services confirmed prior to this publication will be respected on boarding; however, as of
today, November 17, 2020, no new AVIH services will be accepted or confirmed on these
flights.

Exception:
AVIH previously confirmed, will be accepted at the airport.
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